Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. NCR (0 1 1 s.2022

TO

REGIONAL OFFICE PERSONNEL
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
SGOD CHIEFS

PRIVATE SCHOOL FOCAL PERSONS
PRIVATE SCHOOL HEADS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM : OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO VISIT THE QUALITY ASSURANCE

DIVISION (QAD) WEBSITE AND ANSWER THE i-
PARTICIPATION SURVEY TOOL

DATE : January 16, 2023

In support of the Regional Office’s thrust on operational efficiency through
the leverage of technology, the Quality Assurance Division (QAD) developed
a website known as the QAD-information portal or QAD-i.

. The website is currently on the staging phase as we work on with the

domain name. It can be accessed through this link:
https://prlmencr.github.io/QAD/index.html

All are invited to visit the website. Likewise, concerned stakeholders are
encouraged to answer the i-Participation Survey Tool that caters to all
the suggestions, comments, and recommendations of the users regarding
the content, design, usability, and effectiveness of the website.

The i-Participation Tool can be accessed at the Contact Us dropdown menu
on the Navigation Bar, or at the page’s Footer.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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